
 

Homeowner Assistance Fund Program (HAF) 
 

The Salish and Kootenai Housing Authority’s Homeowner 
Assistance Fund Program has officially ended. 

As of April 8, 2024, we are no longer accepting requests for a second round of assistance. 

Due to the influx of applications received and the amount of assistance 
expended for mortgage payments, homeowner’s insurance, and property 
taxes, the HAF Program funding we received from the U.S. Treasury 

Department has been fully expensed as of April 8, 2024. 

 

 


